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Last week, after some somber news about the proposed state budget, we promised you something much more uplifting, and
here it is.

March 8, 2024

JOYFUL NEWS: AN SDMNY WEDDING

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NEWLYWEDS,
 AND WISHING THEM A LONG AND HAPPY LIFE TOGETHER! 

Despite the calendar, it was a beautiful sunny day, as befit the occasion, and surrounded by family and good friends, they “ate
great food and danced a lot!”

You may remember another Jenna family member, her goldendoodle Willow, who was, of course, a participant in the wedding.
Jenna reports that “Willow did a wonderful job walking down the aisle and got to stay for some appetizers after the ceremony!”
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And the honeymoon? Last year we reported on the groundbreaking class on Decision-Making that Jenna taught at Hostos
Community College (Good News 10/13/2023). Jenna used planning for her upcoming wedding as a vehicle for exploring how
decisions are made and enlisted her students in the process. The final (and, we hear, fabulous) choice was London where Jenna
and Will walked around that beautiful city, browsed bookstores and “ate some good pub food”, with Jenna specifically
acknowledging the students’ assistance, writing

I want to thank my decision-making students at Hostos for helping with the honeymoon decision—we definitely took note
of the factors we considered together and chose a place that we were both comfortable with and had been before, as
well as one that is relatively easy to get to!

On the weekend of February 10, SDMNY mentor and Transition Specialist was married to her wonderful partner of five years,
Will, in a celebration in Greenpoint, Brooklyn.

We are so happy for Jenna and Will and thrilled that SDM was part of what made it all so great.


